Dear Senate Business and General Government committee members,

Will SB487 that prohibits insurers from using credit history or insurance score to decline coverage of,
rerate or otherwise determine eligibility for motor vehicle insurance increase insurance ratrs for drivers
with good credit ratings to make up the difference for people that do not pay their bills? If so, the
legislation is unjust to people that have good credit.

The question needs to be answered before passage.

Respectively,

Terry Parker
Northeast Portland



